
 

Happy New Year!  
We hope all of you had a wonderful holiday season and are ready for 
all the excitement 2017 will bring! We wish all of our families the 
best as we roll out 2017!  
 
Please remember that the monthly tuition rates will change Febru-
ary 1, 2017. If you are set up on automatic payments with the front 
office your amount will be adjusted already. If you have a check sent 
from your bank please make sure the amount has been changed be-
fore the check is sent out.  
 
We would like to recognize Mrs. Gloria Johnson and her service to 
the Avalon families for more then 15 years. Mrs. Gloria retired from 
Avalon as of Dec. 30th, 2016. She plans to spend time with her  
grandchildren and husband. We wish her all the best and will miss 
her smiling face.  

Dear Avalon Academy Parents & Families 

January Dates to Remember 

 
    

 *Jan. 1 Happy New Year! 

 *Jan. 2  Holiday (Closed) 

 *Jan. 4 Ms. Carla B day 

 *Jan. 4 Ms. Margarita B day 

 *Jan. 5 Ms. Regina B day 

 *Jan. 7 Ms. Gloria J B day 

 *Jan. 11Ms. Tamra B day 

 *Jan. 16 Holiday (Closed) 

 *Jan. 28Ms. Angela B day 
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Hooray!!! 
 
 * Little Angels: Aiden is rolling over! 
 * Lady Bugs: Wren is sitting up! 
 * Pooh Bears: Sadie is crawling & Naina love playing with her 
friends! 
 *Owls: Elizabeth is walking! 
 *Tweety Birds: are enjoying Mr. Jason! (Music) 
 *Monkeys: are in enjoying playing outside!!    
 *Grasshoppers: are having a blast with Mr. Jason! 
 *Bumble Bees: are having so much fun dancing & singing!  
 *Leap Frogs: are learning the letter E & number 5! 
 *Caterpillars: are learning all about New & Old! 
 *Lightning Bugs: Are working on Compound words!  
 

LATE PICK UP FEE 

Please remember that Avalon 
does close at 6:00 pm. If you 
are running late please call the 
front office. A late pick up 
fee will be applied to your  

account and must be paid at 
the time of pick up.   

 

Mosquito Nix automatic sys-
tem was installed on both play-

grounds to help control the 
mosquito population. The or-
ganic compound is sprayed 3 

times a day when the children 
are not on the playground and 
is safe for children and pets 
after 45 seconds dispersed 

into the air.  
Please continue to send bug 
spray with your child as this 
system was installed to “help’ 
but can not 100% take care of 

them.  
For more information regard-

ing the product please see  
www.mosquitonix.com.  

 


